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Subject:   

Dear Owner(s), 

Warm regards, 
Wills Creek Strata Council 


	Text8: Suspicious Actiity
	Text9: 
	Text10: 
Vehicle of Interest/Suspicious Activity

Date & Time: November 8th, at approximately 10:07-1026 Hrs
Location: Wills Creek Complex (3109 and 3122 sides)

A person who is a member of the South Rock Mom’s Facebook Page reported a silver or grey Mazda minivan suspected to be involved in parcel thefts, also known as "porch piracy” in neighboring Strata complexes. 

We have confirmed that the vehicle was also observed on both the 3109 and 3122 sides of our complex around the same timeframe. The driver was seen approaching at least one unit, and while the individual’s intent is currently unknown, the behavior was highly suspcious and rasies concerns. At this time we have no confirmed thefts from Wills Creek on that date but the information has been passed onto to the RCMP for investigation. 

With Christmas approaching and an increase in parcel deliveries, we urge all residents to remain vigilant and remove any parcels as soon as possible. If you see anything suspicious, call 911 immediately.

Thank you for your cooperation.




